
 
 
From: Robyn  
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2023 12:00 AM 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Noya application to extend  
 
Good day, 
 
With the regards to the new application to extend business hours, music and alcohol selling, we 
object. 
 
I have already lodged a complaint about the noise. It might be counted as “regulated” but we have 
slept away from home most weekends since the last license was approved.  
We can’t open hour windows without hearing the music like it is in our home. 
 
We are now forced to look at moving.  
“ We are planning to give our notice to the landlord as this is not something that will get sorted soon and it is 

impacting our lives too much. Especially since the landlord is increasing our rent by £200/month, despite our 
complaints and him assessing the issues himself and getting complaints from the other flats in the building as 
well. Talk about being a good tenant and keeping his asset in good order. 
Nothing of that matters when it comes to money. So I am sorry but we decided that we don't have time to deal 
with this issue nor more money to pay for something that is causing us distress. Therefore, we are moving out. 
I've noticed they've moved the extractor which did help with the noise but the smells are still there, which restricts 
us from opening the window. This is not something we would want to live with long term. 
Best of luck with this situation, I sincerely hope it gets sorted for your wellbeing.”” 
 
We are not the only ones. The neighbours above Noya have been forced to move. 
 
 
This is not ok. 
 
 
Best wishes 
Robyn  
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